
14 Priors Way
Oliver’s Battery

SO22 4HQ
26th October 2018

The Planning Inspectorate
Room 3B
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
BRISTOL
BS1 6PN

Reference APP/L1765/C/18/3195411

Re Texas Drive, Oliver’s Battery, Winchester, SO22 4HT

Dear Sir,
I express my support for the enforcement of the planning notice given by the Winchester City 
Council on 9.01.2018.
I hope to see that this enforcement results in the return of the ground to the state outlined in that 
notice.
All the steps outlined in the notice are vital.
The appellant has disregarded the consideration of the planning committee and has shown that he 
wishes to completely ignore the provisions. 
The building of the house on the wrongly sited platform will be intrusive into the sensitive 
environment. 
It will set a precedent in this sensitive area. Previous planning over the last 30 years has sought to 
preserve the size, position, height, siting of replacement houses on similar plots and this was already 
too large and over developed for the area. If the present building were to progress the impact would 
be even more extreme.
This developer/builder should be made to comply with the law in the same way that the rest of us 
have to. 
He should not be allowed to ignore an enforcement notice in the way that he has done so far.
The land should be re graded.
The footings, and platforms should be removed (not just hidden).

Yours faithfully 

Diane Smith


